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Wednesday 11th January 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am writing to inform you of the after school sports clubs for this term. 

We propose to start on Monday 23rd January 2023 until Friday 14th July 2023. The subsidised cost will be £36 

per club (the cost to the school is over double this amount). For this we will run a minimum of 18 sessions. This 

works out at £2 per session.  

Pupil Premium 

If your child qualifies for pupil premium they can register for up to two clubs for free. More than two clubs will 

be charged at £36 each.  

We will try make sure all children receive at least one of their preferences before allocating second clubs.  

If you don’t hear from us you have not been allocated a place.  

Please see the list of clubs available for this term. Please complete the below form to show which club your 

child’s would like to go to.  

Application forms must be completed by Monday 16th January at 10.00am. Places will be awarded on a first 

come, first served basis. 

You will be notified if you have been allocated a place by Monday 16th January by the end of the day. 

Payment will then need to be made by 12.00pm on Thursday 19th January. 

Club Rules 

Children will need to adhere to normal school rules in terms of behaviour and respect for the teachers and other 

children. Anyone repeatedly not following school rules will lose their place 

 It is also important that they are collected on time. Those children in Year 5 and 6 who have permission can go 

home by themselves. All other children need to be collected by an adult. 

Please ensure a parent/carer collects your child at 4:15 on the day of their club as it is extremely important that 

children leave the premises on time. If children are picked up late on more than two occasions, their place may be 

withdrawn. Clubs will not run on the last weeks of term (week beginning 27th March 2023 and week beginning 

17th July 2023) 

Deadlines Summary 

Action Date 

Application Deadline Monday 16th January 2023 at 10.00am 

Clubs allocated and payment information sent  Monday 16th January 2023 by the end of the day 

Payment Deadline  Thursday 19th January 2023 at 12.00pm 

Activity Clubs start Monday 23rd January 2023 

Forest School Club start Monday 27th  February 2023 
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Activity Clubs – Starting Monday 23rd January 

Day Activity Year Number of places 

Monday Multi Skills Whole School 22 

 Computing 4, 5, 6 15 

Tuesday Football 4, 5, 6 20 

 Design and Craft  3 & 4 15 

Wednesday Dance Whole School 22 

 Art 3 & 4 15 

Thursday Basketball 1, 2, 3 16 

 Basketball 4, 5, 6 16 

 Computing 1, 2, 3 15 

 Art 5 & 6 15 

Friday Football 1, 2, 3 20 
 

 

Forest School Club – Starting Monday 27th February  

Due to the weather and the dark evenings, Forest School Club will start later than other activity clubs. We will 

start the Forest School Club from Monday 27th February 2023, as such the club will run for a minimum of 14 

sessions and will cost £28. In order to secure a space, applications and payment will still need to be made in line 

with the above deadlines.  

Day Activity Year Number of places 

Monday Forest School 4, 5, 6 20 

Tuesday Forest School 1, 2, 3 20 
 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mr M Sherwood                 Miss Prior                 Mr Wadud                 

(PE Coach)                         (PE Coach)             (IT Manager)      
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